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Northgate Neighborhood Greenway Coming Soon! 
 

 
 
 

   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ll maintain access to homes and 

businesses at all times. Thank you for your 

patience while we work to improve 

Seattle’s streets! 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING NOW 
The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) will soon be 
starting construction on a new neighborhood greenway in Maple 
Leaf and Pinehurst. Neighborhood greenways are low-traffic, 
residential streets that provide a safe and calm environment for 
people walking and biking. The Northgate Neighborhood Greenway 
will enhance connections between Northgate Station and the 
neighborhoods to the east. 
 
This neighborhood greenway route was first identified through a 
community process in 2017 and will include new speed humps, 
wayfinding, pavement markings, and stop signs on approach streets 
throughout the route (see map on reverse side). The route also 
features crossing improvements for people walking and biking at the 
following intersections: 

• Roosevelt Way NE & NE 117th St (completed) 

• 8th Ave NE & NE Northgate Way (completed) 

• Roosevelt Way NE & NE 103rd St (under construction) 

• 5th Ave NE & NE 103rd St (starting construction July 2021) 
 
Based on feedback we received, we will install several other 
treatments to calm traffic in the neighborhood and enhance safety 
and comfort along the route: 

• New speed humps on NE 88th St between Roosevelt Way NE 
and 15th Ave NE 

• New parking restriction on the east side of 8th Ave NE 
between NE 105th St and NE 106th St 

• New “Do Not Enter” signs on NE 105th St to restrict 
westbound traffic entering off 8th Ave NE 

• Relocated “Do Not Enter” sign restricting eastbound traffic 
on NE 103rd St east of 5th Ave NE into a new curb island 
approximately 90’ to the west of the existing island 

 
For more information about the Northgate Neighborhood 
Greenway, please visit www.seattle.gov/transportation/ 
northgategreenway.htm. 

WHAT TO EXPECT  

• Work will begin as soon as June 26 and last 
approximately 1-2 months 

• Work will occur 7 AM – 5 PM 

• Temporary parking restrictions and partial 
street closures will be needed during 
construction. 

• Typical construction equipment, materials, 
noise, dust, and activity in the work area 

 

For translation and interpretation, please call 206-485-8781. 

如果您需要把下列資訊翻譯成中文，請致電 206-485-8781. 

Si usted necesita esta información traducida al español por favor 
llame al 206-485-8781. 
Nếu quý vị cần thông tin này chuyển ngữ sang tiếng Việt, xin gọi số 
206-485-8781. 
Kung kailangan ninyong isalin sa Tagalog ang impormasyong ito, 
paki-tawag lang sa 206-485-8781. 
 

CONTACT 

www.seattle.gov/transportation/northgategreenway.htm  
David.Burgesser@seattle.gov 
206-485-8781 

Example of a Neighborhood Greenway 



 
 

 


